
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to school for the second half of our Spring Term. The days are getting longer, being able to arrive at school and leave in day-

light is a great reminder that Spring is on its way. 

On Thursday we welcomed Nicky Metcalf from Wight Cycle on behalf of the Shift It – Active Schools Project into school to work with our Year 
5 children. They enjoyed an afternoon improving their bike skills in a controlled off-road environment. While she was with us, the winning en-
tries to the ‘Be Seen, Be Safe’ cycle helmet competition were chosen. The winners will be announced in next Friday’s Golden Worship. Watch 

this space! 

Next week we have a whole school worship in church on Wednesday 28th February at 8.40am, if parents would like to join us, they would be 

very welcome. Please check the dates for your diary as they have the school services for Lent and Easter. 

This half-term we have another day set aside to support children and families with Internet Safety. On Tuesday 13th March Rob Ellis from 
ICTTALK will be providing support for the school, every year group will be working with him across the school day. We would like to invite 
parents to join us at 1.45pm, this will be an informative opportunity to help understand how we can all work together to ensure our children 
remain safe online. We realise that some working parents might prefer an evening session, if there is sufficient demand we will explore the 

possibility of arranging an alternative time. 

We have our Parent Consultation Evenings for this term on Monday 26th March and Wednesday 28th March 2018. We would like to encourage 
all parents to take the opportunity to meet with their child’s teacher as this is an important opportunity to be updated on progress and attain-

ment for the term. Appointments can be booked through the school office from the week beginning 12th March 2018. 

Best wishes 

Mrs Fox 

 

 

  

Heather’s Healthy Hearty Menu Attendance % 
Apple 100 
Willow 93.75 

Sycamore 100 
Juniper 94.74 

Cherry 95.56 
Silver Birch 98.15 

Oak 88.36 

Whole 
School 

95.37 

Congratulations to Reception and Year 2 

for their positive attendance this week! 

 

 

Lent 

Lent is a time for giving up something 

valuable. 

So we can remember how great a 

blessing it is. 

Lent is a time for taking up something 

valuable. 

Collective Worship 
Apple Tommy ~ for being a really motivated learner. Bringing in a project from home to finish 

at school. 

Willow Wesley ~ for being an enthusiastic scientist. 

Sycamore Charlotte ~ for using her knowledge of number bonds when solving money investiga-

tions and being able to show and explain her working out. 

Juniper Arianwen ~ for her enthusiasm and contributions in English. 

Cherry Tobey ~ for his great attitude for learning in all areas especially in Maths and Literacy. 

Silver Birch The whole class ~ for their amazingly creative science fiction narratives. 

Oak Casey, Amelia, Erin, Izzy and Alex ~ for their hard work in Breakfast club this week. 

Golden Book 

Monday 

  

Hot dogs with homemade tomato sauce and jacket wedges OR vegetari-
an hot dog, coleslaw and green salad followed by chocolate cookie and 
yogurt 

Tuesday Roast turkey OR Quorn with roast potatoes and gravy with broccoli, sliced 

Wednes-
day 

  

Macaroni cheese with beef bolognaise sauce OR spinach and tomato 
quiche with new potatoes, courgettes in a tomato sauce and cauliflower 
followed by apple, cheese and biscuits 

Thurs-
day 

  

Beef casserole with rice OR quorn mince pasta bolognaise, sweet corn 
followed by apple strudel with custard. 

Friday 

  

Battered fish OR cheese and tomato pizza with chips, baked beans and 
garden peas followed by chocolate and orange brownie 



February 
 

Tues 27th  ~  SATs info session for Y2  
    Parents, 6pm 
Weds 28th  ~ Whole school worship in Church 
    8.40am 

 
March 

Thurs 1st  ~ World Book Day 
Weds 7th  ~ Y4 Residential 
Sat. 24th   ~ Spring Show, Wilberforce Hall, 
    1.30—4.00 p.m. 
Weds 28th  ~ Whole school worship in Church 
    8.40am 

Dates for your Diary 

Year 4 
Imogen, Oliver, Thomas, Ruby, Xavier, Eloise, Lily J, Evie, Olivia, 

Darcey, Harry, Sydnie, Florrie, Lisa, Benji, Lily W. 

Homework Heroes 

On Thursday 1st of March, we are inviting children 
to come into school dressed as their favourite 

book character for a suggested donation of £1 for 
Book aid international for a day of book themed 

fun! 

Rotary Easter Egg Card 

Children have been given a piece of card shaped like an Easter 

Egg to design an “Easter Greeting Card”.  

Please hand in entries to the school office by Tuesday 20th 

March. Prizes of WH Smith vouchers and certificates will be 

presented to winners. 

 

Design a Library Card 

Children are invited to draw or paint a picture that they think 

would look good on a library card. They have been given an 

entry form with the t’s and c’s on the back. You can hand in to 

any Library by the 3rd of March or hand in to the school office by 

Thursday the 1st March. 

Competitions 

There will be football training for Girls and Boys with Mr Givens 

on Wednesday after school, 2.45-3.45pm. 

 Please text the school mobile service to let us know if your child 

will be attending. 

Football Training—Next Week 

Due to Mrs Snow's husband breaking his ankle and knee, girls football 
will be cancelled for the next few weeks.  

 
Mrs Snow would like to congratulate all the girls on their  

excellent performances on and off the pitch.  
 

Congratulations also to the girls years 3 & 4  team for an  
outstanding performance on Friday 9th February against  
Godshill. Sadly with a last minute goal, Godshill won 2-1.  

Girls football  

World Book Day 

Thursdays for Years 3,4,5 & 6—Netball 2.45-3.45pm 

Fridays for Years R, 1&2—Sports skills 2.45-3.45pm 

 

Homework Club 

Fridays 2nd, 9th, 16th and 23rd March 2.45-3.30pm 

Please text the school mobile service if your child would like a place. 

After School Clubs  

Children have been given a registration form to be completed 

and returned if they would like to participate in this year’s 

schools Walk the Wight on Sunday 13th May. 

Please return forms to the school office asap. 

Walk the Wight 

On Tuesday 6th March from 7-9pm, the BSA are hosting a Ladies Pamper  

Evening at school.  

 

Spoil yourself and enjoy a night of relaxation, beauty treatments and shopping. 

Treat your mum for ‘Mother’s Day’… 

 

Entry tickets just £3 including a glass of fizz and nibbles on arrival. 

 

Treatments include: 

*hand & arm massage  

*mini facial 

*shoulder massage  

*Reflexology  

All treatments £5 per 15 minutes booked in advance 

 

To book a treatment call or text 07795 550424 or pop into the school office. 

 

Entry tickets to be purchased from the school office.  

 

Raffle to be drawn on the night for a hamper. If you have any items you would 

like to donate for the raffle, please drop them in to the office. 

Ladies Pamper Evening 


